Notice Regarding Defense Follow-up

(Fall 2023)

This is to notify that the defense follow-up for Phase 2 students registered
in Fall 2023 is scheduled on 2 September 2023 (Saturday) at 09.00 am (room
no: 1020). Attending this follow-up call is mandatory for the students who
are planning to face the Final Defense in Fall 2023. Prospective students are
advised to present the followings in front of the internal defense board-
1. Evidence form of meeting with supervisor
Project progress
Tentative time to complete the project work
Progress on project report writing
Credit completion status (screenshot form student portal inside
PowerPoint slide)
6. Payment status (screenshot form student portal inside PowerPoint
slide)
Few notable factors-
e Students must come formally with student id
e Students will perform the presentation in English with the help of
PowerPoint slide
e Maintaining time is extremely important
e No makeup date will be scheduled for the follow-up call
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Mr. Md. Salah Uddin
Assistant Professor & Head (In-Charge)
Department of Multimedia and Creative Technology
Daffodil International University
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